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Dear Parents 

 

 

Your Time to Shine Day – Friday 24th November 

 

 

 

On Friday 24th November, we are taking part in a 'Your Time to Shine' day.  

This is an initiative linked to road safety and the importance of wearing clothing you can be seen in especially 

now that the evenings are getting darker. Our Junior Road Safety Officers will be speaking to all the children 

in assemblies before this date so I hope your children will be able to tell you more about it!  

 

The idea is that on November 24th your children are invited to wear something bright to school so that 

everyone can see the sorts of clothing that can be worn to ensure we can be easily seen whilst out walking 

or cycling on these darker evenings. This could be reflective clothing/tags or bright coloured clothing. 

 

The Time to Shine Day applies to children in all year groups, infants and juniors.  If your child does not have 

anything that is bright to wear then, any form of colourful clothing will be fine.  The importance of wearing 

clothes that can be seen is the message we are trying to reinforce with the children, so colourful and/or bright 

is fine. 

 

Unlike other non-uniform days, there is no need to send in any donation but if your child does not intend to 

take part then they should come to school in their school uniform. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Mrs Mathlin 

 


